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June 29, 1984

R. C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Reglatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Byron Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Independent Design Inspection
NRC Inspection Report No. 50-454/83-32

Reference (a): June 11, 1984 letter from Cordell Reed
to R. C. DeYoung.

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

This is to provide a second interim report on the independent
design review project which was described in reference (a). The enclosed
document provides a status report on the Bechtel review of high and
moderate energy line breaks. This report supplements the May interim
report provided in reference (a).

Please address further questions regarding this matter to this
office.

One signed original and fifteen copies of this letter and the
enclosure are provided for NRC review.

Very truly yours,

Cordell Reed
Vice President

-lm

cc: J. G. Keppler w/ Encl.

-Enclosure: " Byron Station,-Independent Design Review for
Commonwealth Edison Company, Interim Report,"
June 1984, Bechtel Power Corporation.

feo/
'

' I'8407030250 840629
PDR ADOCK 05000454 /
G PDR


